
State of Florida 

DATE: April 30, 1999 

TO: Division of Records and Reporting (Sanders) 
Division of Appeals (Helton) 

FROM: Division of Auditing and Financial Analysis (Freeman, Vandiver) 
/' I, 'J t 

RE: Recommendation concerning return of documents filed in docket 980348-E1 

The utility has requested return of the following working papers: 

(1) Document 03456-99 
Working Paper 9 (8 pages) 
3 copies; and 

(1) Document 03457-99 
Working paper 9 (4 pages) 
1 copy. 

The utility has requested that the following working papers be destroyed: 

(1) Document 03456-99 
Working paper 10-18 (2 pages) 
3 copies; and 

(2) Document 03457-99 
Working paper 10- 1.8 (2 pages) 
1 copy. 

We recommend these working papers be returned to the utility ( Wade Litchfield) as they were AFA __ -_-I -- 
A P P  _" ,..filed in error and are not needed to process this case. Copies of the utility's requests regarding 
CAF ..-.-.----these documents are attached. 
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FPL 

Senior Attorney 
Florida Authorized House Council 
Florida Power & Light Company 
700 Universe Boulevard 
Juno Beach, FL 33408-0420 
(5611 691-7103 (Facsimile) 

Writer’s Direct Dial: 
(561) 691-7101 

April 28, 1999 

VIA HAND DELIVERY 

Ms. Blanca S. Bay0 
Director 
Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Room 110 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

RE: Docket No. 990348-E1 - Request for Confidential Classification of 
Material Provided in Connection with Audit No. 98-194-4-2 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

I enclose and hand you herewith for filing in the above -referenced docket, the 
original and two (2) copies of Florida Power & Light’s (“FPL”) Amended Exhibit C 
which contains FPL’s justification for its request for confidential classification. Also, we 
would appreciate you returning to us Document WP9, pages 1 through 4 as it is no longer 36 
subject to FPL’s request for confidential classification. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you or your Staff have any questions 
regarding this filing. 

an FPL Group company 



FPL 
Writer's Direct Dial: 
(561) 691-7101 

VIA HAND DELIVERY 

R Wade Litchfield 
Senior Attorney 
Florida Authorized House Counsel CO;l,";iSSl(lh 
Florida Power & Light Company 
700 Unrverse Boulevard 
Juno Beach, FL 33408-0420 
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April 28,1999 

Mary Anne Helton 
Associate General Counsel 
Division of Appeals; Room 30 1 C 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0862 

Re: PSC Docket No. 990348-E1 - Request for Confidential 
Classification of Certain Materials Provided in Connection 
With the West Palm Beach and Stuart Joint Trenching Audit 
(Audit Control No. 98-194-4-2) by Florida Power & Light Company 

Dear Ms. Helton: 

Pursuant to your letter of April 22, 1999, I have filed this date under separate 
cover an Amended Exhibit C in the above-captioned matter. 

With respect to your inquiries, please be advised as follows: 

(1) Document WP9, pages 1 through 4 has been deleted from the Table as a 
confidential document. 

(2) Document WP 10- 1 8 is indeed non-confidential. Accordingly, the 
redacted and highlighted copy should be destroyed. 

an FPL Group company 



Mary Anne Helton 
Associate General Counsel 
April 28, 1999 
Page 2 

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any further questions 
regarding this filing. 

Sincerely, 

[ R. Wade Litchfield 

RWLhjw 

cc: Ms. Blanca S .  Bay6 
Mr. Bob Freeman 




